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& Quality Assurance

Private Intermediate Care Facilities for Individuals with Intellectual and Developmental Disabilities
(ICF/IDD):

The Division of Medical Services (DMS) is writing to provide an update pertaining to the continued rate
review of the private ICF daily rate. Back in April, we released the Medicaid Provider Rate Review Report,
attached for reference. The report provides a summary, the criteria evaluated, the survey from which we
received 9 responses, and our initial recommendations. We have asked our contracted actuary firm to
analyze the data included in the Rate Review Report and rebase the rates for the small, private ICFs (less
than 16 beds) and reset the rate setting methodology for large, private ICFs. We will continue to update
you on this initiative and please reach out to Melissa Stone, DDS Director, with questions.

0 0 660

DHS Website | Newsroom

Arkansas Department of Human Services
700 S. Main St.
Little Rock, AR 72201

This email was sent to: %%emailaddr%%

This email was sent by: AR Department of Human Services
700 S. Main St. Little Rock, AR 72206 US

We respect your right to privacy - view our policy





